Falls City Council Approves City Hall Renovation

During the City Council meeting in Falls City this week, City Administrator Gary Jorn provided department updates. One of the things he mentioned is some problems at city parks. (play audio :20 seconds)

Jorn also informed the Council members about some changes that are being made concerning decorations placed in Steele Cemetery. (play audio :26 seconds)

Jorn also reminds everyone the cemetery is not a place to take your dog to exercise. (play audio :10 seconds)